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21st May 2020 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers 
  
I just wanted to keep you updated with our current plans for Year 10s returning to 
school.  You may be aware that the government has said that Year 10s would have some 
face to face contact with teachers after half term.   
  
I am writing to confirm that this will not happen until Monday 8th June at the very earliest.  I 
will endeavour to give you as much notice as possible and can assure you that prior to Year 
10's return, I will ensure the site is safe for children and staff. 
  
Thank you for your support 
  

  
Kind regards 
 

 
 
Mr Alexander 
Head of School 
 


